
 

PNM Alters Tree-Trimming Plan Following Community 

Input 

PNM has altered its tree-trimming plan for the Fort Marcy Park area after discussions with 

the local community. 

 

PNM will proceed with the following plan: 

• Trimming of trees will be conducted as done in previous years. 
• The removal of dead trees and those situated directly beneath power lines will 

continue as scheduled. 
• PNM will maintain its tree monitoring practices established in previous years. If any 

trees are identified as being in decline or presenting an imminent hazard, PNM will 
contact the City of Santa Fe to discuss further measures. 
 

Read PNM’s letter to the community here. 

 

https://santafenm.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a0d122c6ae3f4fe2717a984aa&id=bb53bcaac9&e=447a572290

